
 
 
October 9, 2020 
 
Last night a tweet from Steve Scully, C-SPAN's Political Editor, appeared on his timeline 
communicating with Anthony Scaramucci.  Steve Scully did not originate the tweet and believes 
his account has been hacked. The Commission on Presidential Debates has stated 
publicly that the tweet was not sent by Scully himself and is investigating with the help of 
authorities. When additional information is available, we will release it. 
 


